



Jenna Whittemore <jmwhittemore21@gmail.com>

Fwd: Updated License/Conditional Use for Lemon Fair WMA

1 message

K Whittemore <kwhittemore25@gmail.com>
To: Jenna Whittemore <jmwhittemore21@gmail.com>

Tue, Sep 14, 2021 at 12:11 PM

Hi! Can you please print 10 copies of this?

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Alfieri, Amy" <Amy.Alfieri@vermont.gov>
Date: September 14, 2021 at 7:38:05 AM MDT
To: K Whittemore <kwhittemore25@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Updated License/Conditional Use for Lemon Fair WMA

Hi Kayla,

Vermont Fish and Wildlife is in agreement with the draft license agreement (attached) and willing to sign once the Conditional Use Permit information has been added as indicated in highlight on the document. Our willingness to sign the draft license is dependent upon your agreement to the terms and conditions, for which you have indicated you are in agreement.

If you need anything further, please let me know.

Thanks

Amy

From: K Whittemore <kwhittemore25@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 10:12 PM
To: Alfieri, Amy <Amy.Alfieri@vermont.gov>
Subject: Updated License/Conditional Use for Lemon Fair WMA

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Hi Amy,

We are working with the Cornwall DRB on the conditional use permit. We did only submit the draft contract because in the meeting minutes the concerns were around potential conflict with the ANR agreement as highlighted here from the 4/7/21 meeting minutes.

<image001.jpg>

Below is the feedback we received after submitting additional requested info from the April meeting in preparation for the October 6th meeting.

Here is what we require to complete your submission and for the hearing to proceed on October 6th as scheduled:

-a copy of the license agreement previously executed between you and F&W (attached as current license)

-a copy of the exhibits to the sample/draft that you filed yesterday (attached as exhibit 1 and exhibit 2)

-a summary of the status of the sample/draft that you filed yesterday (e.g., is F&W ready to sign it? If so, can you please provide supporting correspondence so confirming?) (See bold, Amy to respond)

Our understanding is that pending the DRBs review of conditional use, we would forward you those details to include in the draft license where you left the highlights. Can you please confirm per the DRBs request?

Exhibit 1

Exhibit 2

Current license

Draft license pending conditional use approval

<SCHAEFER LICENSE AGREEMENT_Update June 3 2021.docx>